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On Wednesday, September 14, 2016 at approximately 8:09 AM the Eau Claire County Sheriff's Office 

responded to a two vehicle crash near the 3100 block of Deerfield Road (CTH II) involving a cargo truck 

and a motorcycle.  

 

Initial investigation determined that  a 2006 Isuzu cargo truck, operated by 52 year old Allen Hadorn of 

Augusta,  was backing out of driveway onto Deerfield Road when an eastbound, 2003 Harley Davidson 

motorcycle, operated by 65 year old John Olson of Eau Claire, collided with the cargo truck. 

 

Olson sustained serious injuries and was pronounced deceased at the scene. Hadorn was not injured in 

the crash. A reconstruction of the crash is being completed by the Eau Claire County Sheriff's Office, 

and the exact cause of the crash is still under investigation. Further details may be released upon the 

investigation being completed. 

 

The Eau Claire County Sheriff's Office was assisted by Township Fire and Rescue, Eau Claire Fire, and 

the Eau Claire County Medical Examiner. 

 

 


